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Recent U.S. government policy changes have restricted the ability of international students to 
begin or continue their studies at certain institutions in the United States, so Osaka Metropolitan 
University has decided to accept affected students under the following conditions. 
 
1. Eligible Applicants 
Graduate students currently enrolled in or scheduled in fall 2025 to enroll in graduate 
programs at U.S. universities. 
 
 
2. Available Graduate Schools 
Details on the graduate schools accepting such students will be announced soon. 
 
 
3. Enrollment Status and Start Date 
Students will be accepted as regular students, with enrollment beginning in the 2025 academic 
year semester starting September 24, 2025. 

 
 
4. Tuition and Financial Support 
Financial support options are under consideration and further information will be announced at 
a later date. 
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